
My name is Shantel White, and I am currently employed at Walmart.

I have been going through the process with Direct Link to find a job in the community for a while and in July 2020 
they helped me toward reaching my goal by filling out an application for Walmart. After putting in my application, I 
received a call from the manager at Walmart to set up an interview and a tour. A date was set and I went for both the 
interview and the tour. After both appointments were complete, I was offered the job in the position of keeping the 
clothes folded and straightened in all the departments of the store. I was extremely excited to accept the job.

Once I accepted the job, I was very eager to get started. When I started my new job there was a lot to learn, and the 
staff at Direct Link helped me with all of my training. When asked what I liked best about working at Walmart and the 
job that I am doing, I said – “staying busy”, which makes the time go by fast. I do a lot of folding and returning the 
clothes to the proper departments and areas where they belong. I do a lot of walking during my shift.  I enjoy my job 
very much and everyone is so nice to work with and also very helpful to me.  It is a fun place to work.

When I am not working, I enjoy staying home and just relaxing.	

I would like to thank Direct Link for helping me get my job at Walmart. I 
appreciate all the help of training, support and caring you gave to me during 
this time to make me a successful Walmart employee.

Thanks again

Shantel
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Congratulations!


